From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: PD527

Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:11:56 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:13 AM
Subject: FW: PD527

From: Holly B [mailto:hollybernard1984@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 3:19 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@jirac.pe.ca>
Subject: PD527

To Whom It May Concern,

As a life long resident of Borden-Carleton who has been going to both Ceretti’s and Howatts for 35 years, feel that
by allowing another gas station you are allowing the possibility of these two, three generation family run businesses
to make exceptionally hard decisions when it comes to the future of their businesses.

There has never been a shortage of fuel in this town with those two gas stations as well as the gas station located on
Abegweit Blvd.

Cerettis and Howatts are staples in this community. They provide the residents with essential items, they donate to
and sponsor events in Borden-Carleton and they are there when we need them most. Fiona for example, Cerettis was
able to open and run the pumps from his generators to help fuel maritime electric trucks, feed the public and provide
fuel for generators for people not only in the Town but for people island wide.

The town is not in need of another gas station and I oppose DP Murphy’s proposal of another gas station in The
Town or Borden-Carleton.

Sincerely,
Holly Bernard

Sent from my iPhone
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